
19th April, 1929.

Mr. B. P. Molar,son,
Pre s ids nt - Student s' iùtee iy@ .Çqunc il, 
690, Sherbrooke Street West, Montreal^

My dear Uelanson,

I wonder if you have ever taken up with the Students' 

Council the question of a subscription at the beginning of the 

year towards tie Annual Banquet, or the question of abolishing 

it altogether!

Further, is there anything at all the Students'

Council can do with reference to encouraging the students to 

practise some community singing for the sake of a decent Con­

vocation and adding to our University spirit by putting a little 

more enthusiasm and pep into our student oody!

Yours sincerely,

Acting Principal.


